
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 845/Powerline Road Resurfacing Project  
From South of NW 30th Place to South of American Way   
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 446096-1-52-01  

SR 845/POWERLINE ROAD RESURFACING, RESTORATION, AND REHABILITATION PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information for the roadway improvements at SR 845/Powerline 
Road within the City of Pompano Beach and the City of Deerfield Beach.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing along the project limits 

• Upgrading pedestrian signalization at the following locations: 
 - NW 30th Place 
 - SR 834/West Sample Road 
 - NW 40th Court 
 - NW 48th Street/Wiles Road/Green Road  
 - SW 15th Street 

• Installing four new light poles at NW 40th Court 
• Upgrading sidewalks, curb ramps, signing, and pavement 

markings 

• Repainting the signalization mast arms at Wiles Road 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Matthew May, P.E.  — FDOT Project Manager 
matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7519 
 

Tomas Gimenez — Project Administrator  
tgimenez@corradino.com or (954) 558-9426 

Daniela Silva— Community Outreach Specialist 
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441– 3088 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $4,461,711                             Construction Start: April 2023                                   Estimated Completion: Early 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures on SR-845/Powerline Road are permitted daily, 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., and nightly, 7:00 p.m. to 7:30 a.m.  

• Motorist and pedestrian access to businesses and   residences will 
be maintained at all times. 

• Additional lane closure information will be provided in the Weekly 
Traffic Impact Report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed using 
the following link:                                                                                                      
FDOT Broward County Construction  (d4fdot.com)  
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